
   
  

 
 

       
      

     
 

 
    

  
      

     
  

 
        

     
   

 
      

  

 
    

   
 

       
   

     
     

   
      

 
  

   
 

     
  

  
     

 
     

     
    

 
 

       

  
       

 

EALING COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING 

PLACES 

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the formal commencement of a review into 
polling districts and polling places for the new ward arrangements that 
come into force from the Local Council Elections to be held on Thursday 5 
May 2022. 

2. New ward arrangements were finalised following a review of Ealing ward 
arrangements undertaken by The Local Government Boundary 
Commission for England (LGBCE). Full details of Ealing’s new ward 
arrangements can be found by visiting the LGBCE website at 
https://www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/greater-london/greater-london/ealing 

3. The consultation period for the review of polling districts and polling places 
for the new ward arrangements will take place between 17 September 
2021 and 18 October 2021. 

4. Review proposals have been published by the (Acting) Returning Officer, 
the details of which can be found by visiting 
https://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/201065/elections/2869/ealing_polling_distri 
ct_and_polling_station_review or by visiting the offices of Electoral 
Services at Greenford Hall, Ruislip Road, Greenford UB6 9QN between 
8.30am and 5pm on any working day. 

5. Ealing Council would welcome the views of registered electors, political 
representatives, residents, disabled residents, and/or any person or body 
with expertise in access for persons with any type of disability on the 
review proposals, or on any other related matters in connection with the 
review. Please note any comments and representations received will 
be made available for public inspection at conclusion of the review. 

6. Comments and representations, where possible, should include 
suggestions for alternative places that may be used as polling places. 

7. The deadline for comments and representations to be received is 18 
October 2021. All comments and representations should be made in 
writing to Electoral Services, Greenford Hall, Ruislip Road, Greenford UB6 
9QN, or alternatively by email to elections@ealing.gov.uk . 

8. Following the close of the public consultation period on 18 October 2021, 
final proposals will be considered by Ealing’s Boundaries Panel 
Committee on 4 November 2021. 

17 September 2021 Ross Jackson, Head of Elections 

Printed and published by Electoral Services, Ealing Council, Greenford Hall, 
Ruislip Road, Greenford UB6 9QN 
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